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HORSE RACING — REGIONAL CLUBS 

296. Hon STEVE MARTIN to the minister representing the Minister for Racing and Gaming: 
I refer to the recent announcement of a reduction in racing dates for thoroughbreds at Narrogin, Mt Barker 
and Northam. 

(1) Is the minister aware of any further planned reductions in dates for regional clubs? 

(2) Can the minister advise of any future plans to rationalise racing dates for regional harness racing clubs? 

Hon STEPHEN DAWSON replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. 

It is not possible to provide an answer within the required time frame. An answer will be provided to the honourable 
member on Thursday, 18 April 2024. 
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